
From: Sarah Kirk [mailto:saki212014@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, June 20, 2015 9:37 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
Subject: Housing 

  

I'd like to see more duplexes and multiplexes built and or houses partitioned to become housing 
for more than one family. They're often quite beautiful and don't change the skyline the way 
massive buildings do. Plus some look just like other houses in the neighborhood. Why are they 
illegal? They may not offer a lot of parking, but get real; there are many people like me who 
don't own a car at all and would prefer to bike or bus in to work. Please re-legalize multifamily 
housing of this sort.  

Sarah Kirk 

12100 SW Spur CT Apt C 
Beaverton, OR 97008 

 


